
Health Insurance Premium Change 

Notification 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that there will be a change to 

your health insurance premium effective [Effective Date]. 

After a thorough review, we have adjusted our premium rates to better align with the changing 

healthcare landscape and to ensure the continued provision of quality services. Your new 

monthly premium will be [New Premium Amount], an increase/decrease of [Amount of 

Change]. 

Please note that this adjustment is necessary to maintain the level of coverage and benefits 

provided under your plan. We appreciate your understanding and continued trust in us as your 

health insurance provider. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Insurance Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


